Feedback Report- Spring 2024
Course: IP750, Intellectual Property Rights in Research and Beyond

19 students provided feedback on the CBCT course on IPR meant for Ph.D students. Total
students were 20. Highlights of the feedback response are presented as following:

The students appreciated the course and found the content sufficient. Also, it was felt
by them that the knowledge earned will be helpful in future research.

They found the teaching effective. However, many students disliked home assignments.
Some wanted more objective type questions in evaluation than long critical questions.
The students found the case study videos helpful for understanding the concepts.

Some wanted case studies on economics and current scientific research. Others wanted
more case laws to be included from Indian scenario. Other students wanted discussion
on business opportunities through IPRs

The students appreciated group presentation and suggested to have more group
activities that encouraged student participation and critical thinking. They appreciated
the fact that every student was given fair chance to participate in the discussion.

The dialogic connection established between the students and the instructors were
acknowledged as a positive point about the course delivery.

Students wanted short classes.

Actions Taken:

The Cell is considering reducing home assignments though some amount is needed to
immediate assessment of level of understanding.

More recent case studies in relevant topics will be incorporated in future.




